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Naval Station Norfolk Conducts Solid Curtain  
Active Shooter Drill 

 
Norfolk, VA – As part of the Exercise Solid Curtain-Citadel Shield 2015 (SC-CS15), 
Naval Station Norfolk will conduct an active shooter drill on Wednesday, 11 Feb.   
 
The active shooter and all of the other drills this week are linked to the over-arching 
CONUS-wide Exercise Solid Curtain scenario. 
 
Exercise SC-CS15 is designed to enhance the training and readiness of Naval Security 
Forces and is not in response to any specific threat, but regularly scheduled. 
 
Measures have been taken to minimize disruptions to normal base operations, but there 
may be times when the exercise causes increased traffic around bases or delays in base 
access.  Area residents may also see increased security activity associated with the 
exercise. 
 
For more information about Exercise SC-CS15, contact Naval Station Norfolk Public 
Affairs Office at (757) 322-2337. 
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Follow us on the Naval Station Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/NavalStationNorfolk 
or Twitter @NAVSTA_NOR_PAO 
 
 
Media Note:  Media interested in covering the active shooter drill Feb. 11 should 
contact Naval Station Norfolk Public Affairs at (757) 322-2337, no later than 3 p.m., 
Feb. 10.  Interested outlets should meet at the Naval Tour and Information Center 
(9079 Hampton Blvd) at 8 a.m.  
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